
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

  

 
2018-2019 
Officers & Directors 

 
Jerry Moore 
President  
 
Rick Trevathan 
Past President  
 
Sherry Holt  
President Elect  
 
Keith Crawford 
Vocational & Youth 
Services  
 
Dave Jellison  
Secretary  
 
Jacqueline Podzinski 
Treasurer  
 
Tom Claiborne  
Public Image 
 
Bill Futral  
Foundation & 
International Service 
 
Tony Potts  
Club Administration  
 
Derek Taylor 
Membership  
 
Sherry Holt 
Club Service Projects 

January 15, 2019 – Bulletin & Newsletter 

Vocational Service Month 
Message:  I am regularly reminded of the many areas in our community the 

Rotary Club of Highlands is able to get involved and make a difference.  

Community Dinners is one of those areas and we are set to host another 

Community Dinner this Tuesday.  If you would like to be a part of this 

community outreach, be sure to sign-up at the front desk on Tuesday.  We 

will also be holding a board meeting this Thursday at 12 noon at Entegra 

Bank.  If you would like to attend the meeting, you are always welcome. 
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Today’s Speaker 
 

Jane Jerry will present “Literacy on the Move”. 

As evidenced by Fred Smith’s presentation on assisted living housing, 

our club clearly has a wealth of knowledge within its membership.  

Fred provided a different perspective on the assisted living facility 

industry and the direction it takes as our population ages.  I am sure 

you were all comforted to hear the number one goal of the industry is 

to keep their customers/residents alive. 



Greeting Committee 
 

 
 

Upcoming Programs 
 

1/22/19: Dr. John Baumrucker will give a brief history of the Bolivian 

mission and discuss the wheelchair project. 

 

1/29/19: Brent Martin will discuss Macon County's NC Bartram Trail: 

History and Perspective. 

 

2/5/19: Christy Kelly will present "Fighting Cancer Through Advocacy". 

 

2/12/19: Charlotte Muir, Executive Director, Highlands Biological 

Foundation 
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January 4
th
: Robin Tindall 

January 5
th
: Julian Franklin 

January 12
th
: Jane Jerry 

January 13
th
: Darren Gillett 

January 17
th
: Sherry Holt 

January 29
th
: Chris Wilkes 

January 7
th
: Harry McDonald & Paula 

January 17
th
: Christy Kelly & Jim 

January 19
th
: Sarah Sloan & Wiley 

Birthdays 
Anniversaries 

Four Way Test 

Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 


